
YEAR 11 

END OF YEAR  

NEWSLETTER 
Congratulations to all students who have been working diligently and enthusiastically 

towards gaining NCEA Level 1.  It has been pleasing to see students making the most of the 

opportunities available to them this year. 

 

Thank you to all the students/parents/caregivers who have contributed towards making this 

year a positive one. We look forward to sharing in your successes again next year. 

 

 

YEAR 12 UNIFORM REQUIREMENTS FOR 2019 

 

It has been good to see the majority of students smartly attired in the correct uniform this year 

and we are sure that returning students will be keen to move into the Year 12 uniform, 

maintaining the positive impression our uniform presents to the public. Any good, unwanted 

uniform items may be left at the Student Centre for the Deans to use. 

 
Girls       Boys 

Skirt   Grey school skirt with school logo Trousers      Long grey school trousers 

 

Shirt  White school blouse with school logo Shirts  White shirt with school logo 

 

Jersey  College navy blue long sleeve jersey Jersey  College navy blue long sleeve jersey  

 

Tie  (optional) Navy blue with school Tie  (optional) Navy blue with  

  logo       school logo 

 

Jacket  College jacket with school logo  Jacket  College jacket with school logo 

  

  

Shoes Black leather school shoes with  Shoes  Black leather school shoes 

 black school socks/black    with black school socks 

stockings.      

 

Sandals Black Roman sandals   Sandals Black Roman sandals 

 

Jewellery One ring, one chain, one pair of studs, one bracelet (no other jewellery to be worn).  

   
UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 

 

2018 

 Wednesday  5 December 3:30 pm – 6:00 pm 

 Thursday   6 December 3:30 pm – 6:00 pm 

 

2019 

 Monday   21 January  9:00 am – 3:30 pm 

 Tuesday   22 January  9:00 am – 6:00 pm 

 Wednesday  23 January  9:00 am – 3:30 pm 

 Thursday   24 January  9:00 am – 6:00 pm 

 Friday   25 January  9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

 

All dates and times will be confirmed and published in the Te Awamutu Courier. 
 



 

 

COURSE CONFIRMATION 

 

All Year 12 students are required to confirm their course for 2019.  

You will be required to come to the Library at the time stated below.  

Please bring your NCEA results and Course Selection Booklets. 

 

 

If your LAST NAME begins with: 

 

A-E come in between 10:00 am – 12:00 pm Tuesday 22 January 

 

F-J come in between   1:00 pm –   3:00 pm Tuesday 22 January 

 

K-P come in between 10:00 am – 12:00 pm Wednesday 23 January 

 

Q-Z come in between   1:00 pm –   3:00 pm Wednesday 23 January 

 

 

STATIONERY LISTS FOR 2019 

These will be available at Paper Plus from early December 2018. 

 

 

LEAVERS 

To those leaving, best wishes for the new challenges ahead, whether it be work or study.  It is 

always great to hear of the progress you are making in your lives so if you have the opportunity, 

keep in touch. Our door is always open and we love to celebrate your success. 

 

 

2019 STARTING DATE FOR YEAR 12 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all for your contributions which have made this year at Te Awamutu College 

successful.  Study hard for the external exams so that your achievement reflects your ability 

and the effort you have put in this year.  Check the examination timetable carefully and always 

do your best.   

 

 

Have a safe and enjoyable holiday. 

 

 

 

Kylie Willock and Bob Hollinshead    Neil Bauernfeind 

Year 11 Deans 2018      Deputy Principal of Year 11 

 

Wednesday 30 January – 8.45 am at the Keith Millar Gym. 
 


